
 

 

 

Euroa Health is responding to Coronavirus by restricting visitors to reduce the potential  

spread of the virus from 17th March 2020 at 1.00pm until further notice. 
 
GRANITE HILL AGED CARE will not be allowing visitors in the facility and we request that you please telephone (03) 
5795 0200 to speak to staff. There is also an intercom button on the left-hand side of the main doors at Granite Hill 
for you to communicate through to staff. 
ACUTE CARE will not be allowing visitors in the facility and we request that you please telephone (03) 5795 0200 to 
speak to staff.         There is also an intercom button on the left-hand side of the main doors at Granite Hill for you to 
communicate through to staff. 
 
ALL OTHER SERVICES;  
OUR GYM is closed until further notice. 
 
GYM ASSESSMENTS & EXERCISE PHYSIOLOGIST APPTS (with Claudia) will not be taking place – please contact 
Claudia on (03) 5795 0212 
 
VOLUNTEER GROUPS AND COMMUNITY GROUP WHO USE OUR FACILITIES, all groups will need to notify their 
members there is will be no access to our conference/meeting rooms spaces.   All enquiries for these groups need 
to be directed to the community group themselves and not Euroa Health Inc.   
 
PROGRAMS THROUGH GILBURN are unavailable this includes Social Support and Warm Water Therapy etc, please 
direct any enquiries to (03) 5795 0200. 
 
MELBOURNE PATHOLOGY via Urgent Care will be centralising services to Euroa Medical Family Practice at 90 
Binney Street Euroa, please attend the Medical Clinic or contact them on (03) 5795 2011     

 
 

IMPORTANTLY we ask for your patience as our staff continue  
to care for your family. 

  


